
 

VISITATION FROM ST. STEPHEN’S YONG PENG JOHOR BAHRU 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 23rd September 2023, nine visitors from St. Stephen’s Yong Peng led by Rev. Justin Lui Jia Sheng came 

to St. Mark’s Cozy Home for visitation. They lead the service with Songs and Praises and shared the word 

of God. After the service, the Home Manager Esther Appadurai had an introduction session with the 

team about Cozy Home.  

The team was taken around of the Home by the Home Manager. They been introduced by the services 

provided at Cozy Home such as accommodation, basic Physiotherapy, Pharmacy, Nursing Care and etc. 

Finally, a group photo was taken with the team.  

 

 

  


